
Moore-Love, Karla 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Ethan W . Beck <ethanwbeck@gmail.com> 
Thursday, April 23, 201 5 3:21 PM 
Moore-Love, Karla 
Council Clerk- Testimony 

Subject: Re: request for communication 

Thank you. The day does not matter so the earliest possible please. 
Ethan 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Apr 23, 2015, at 2:26 PM, Moore-Love, Karla <Karla.Moore-Love@portlandoregon.gov> wrote: 

Hello Ethan, 

Sorry, but all 5 spots are taken for the April 29th Communications portion of the morning 
agenda. And all of May is booked as well. 

If you would like to speak on a Wednesday in June, currently all Wednesdays with the 
exception of June 3rd are available. Please let me know as soon as possible as the June dates 
are going fast. 

Regards, 
Karla 
Karla Moore-Love I Council Clerk 
City of Portland I Office of the City Auditor 
1221 SW 4th Ave Rm 130 
Portland OR 97204-1900 
email: Karla .Moore-Love@portlandoregon.gov 
phone:503.823.4086 
Clerk's Webpage: www.portlandoregon.gov/aud itor /councilclerk 

-----------------·-----·----
From: Ethan Beck [mailto:ethanwbeck@gmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2015 1:57 PM 
To: Moore-Love, Karla; Council Clerk - Testimony 
Subject: request for communication 

To whom it may concern, 
I am requesting to address the City Council regarding the replacement of a 12" PGE pole for a 18" PGE pole 
within the right of way adjacent to the property 915 SE 71st ave. The purpose of the pole replacement is to 
accommodate a proposed T-Mobile antenna installation on a PGE utility pole. My concerns pertain to the 
AASHTO guidelines on horizontal clearances to obstructions on local residential streets as outlined by the 
Office of Transportation and reported to the City Council in 2008 by Steve Townsen through their findings and 
guidelines entitled "Designing for Truck Movements and Other Large Vehicles in Portland". This was adopted 
October 8th, 2008 and calls for a recommended 1.5' or more set back from face of curb for residential 
streets. Due to the sub standard pedestrian corridor the pole would need to installed tight to the curb thus have 
just 6" of horizontal clearance. 

I would like to speak April 29th 
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Thank you, 

Ethan Beck 
728 Se 71st Ave 
Portland OR 97215 

503.961.3570 
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